
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

February 2, 2007 
 
 

City Attorney Grant Langley 
200 East Wells Street 

Room 800 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 
 

Re: Common Council File No. 061071:  A substitute resolution approving 
Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreements with the Milwaukee Board of School 

Directors for Police Services.  
 
 

Dear Mr. Langley: 
 

 
The above-referenced substitute resolution, which was recommended for adoption by the 
Public Safety Committee at a special meeting on Thursday, February 1, 2007, and is 

currently awaiting full Common Council approval, has been referred to your office based 
upon a motion by Alderman McGee to amend the existing agreements to add language 

that would include community involvement and oversight.  
 
In addition, the amendment directs that the School Board amend the agreements to 

include continued fostering of community initiatives that were already in process prior to 
the February 1st meeting. 

 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Diana Morgan, Staff Assistant 

Public Safety Committee 
 

 
cc: Barry Zalben 


